
An One-Day Workshop 

On 

कार्ाालर् ों  में ह ोंदी भाषा का म त्व एवों  प्रर् ग 

 

An One-Day Workshop on “The Importance and Use of Hindi Language in Offices” was organized 

by the Department of Hindi in collaboration with the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Darrang 

College (Autonomous), Tezpur, on 18th June 2025. 

The event commenced with a welcome address by Dr. Pranab Jyoti Nath, Head of the Department of Hindi. 

The resource person for the workshop, Dr. Mizanur Hussain Mondal, delivered an insightful session 

highlighting the growing significance of the Hindi language and its usage in government offices and 

institutions. 

The workshop saw the active participation of over 40 students from different departments, along with 

enthusiastic involvement from faculty members. Their collective engagement contributed to the grand 

success of the event. 

The primary objective of the workshop was to raise awareness about the importance and use of Hindi 

language in the service sector. Dr. Mondal emphasized that the preservation of every language has become 

increasingly vital in the age of globalization and modernization. He stressed that each language holds a 

unique and essential role in human society. Additionally, he conducted a practical session on how to write 

formal applications in Hindi and draft official letters so that students in future can gain easy employability 

skills by earning basic knowledge on hindi writing skills. 

        

 



                          

 



 



 

 


